
Summer 
Learning 

2025 



Summer Highlights

● Continued to offer a variety of 
courses 

- 22 at Rothschild and Weston
- 18 at the Junior High
- Credit Recovery, Alternative 
Education & New Horizons
- Strength & Conditioning, 
Summer Fitness & Summer 
Running

● 68/78 teachers returning to teach 
summer learning



Summer Highlights

Instructional Minute Totals
● Rothschild: 1,662,080 
● Weston: 1,623,381 
● Junior High: 1,413,645



Summer Highlights

● 2nd year - Buddy Jack’s 
Ice Cream Truck

● Growing HPEP - 
partnership with 
Wausau Schools
○ 330 students

● Leadership
○ Amanda Thoma, 
○ Scot Abel, 
○ Christian Ammon         

- 13 years as Summer 
Learning Principal



Summer Musical - 
Disney’s Dare to Dream

● Largest musical to date! 
● Nearly 80 students took part in this summer’s production
● This year students traveled to DCEMS as the Senior High 

theater was under construction



Peyton’s Promise

● 100 meals each week were delivered to students 
● Meals even included such items as hot dogs, fresh 

carrots, and even salad!
● A special thanks to all those involved - from 

ordering food, transporting food, packing 
and delivering



Strength and Conditioning

● 480 students
● success in new partnership with Crystal Training Institute



Product Engineering  with 3D Printing and CAD

The Pringle Challenge: Students were given the challenge of 
creating a puzzle before having the opportunity to create a 
design of their own choosing.

Engineering Tomorrow



Transition Programs

● Music Programs
● Web Leaders
● Bridge to K



Hmong Phoojywg Enrichment Program

● Grew from 73 students in 2012 to 330 in 2025.
● Program is in partnership with the Wausau 

School District.

Highlights include:
● Mix of ages
● Cultural exploration
● Community partners/support
● Positive feedback from parents, students,

and staff.
● Successfully organized a community & 

disability fair in collaboration with our ongoing 
sponsorship partner, the Hmong American 
Center on Friday, August 15, 2025.



And as always…
a very special

Thank You
to our school board for the 

many opportunities our 
Summer Learning program 

offered our D.C. Everest 
students and staff.


